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To whom it may concern, 

The British Association of Perinatal Medicine sought the views of its members practising in Northern 

Ireland. The four responses received were unanimously in favour of the proposed amendment. We 

strongly support the issue raised by one of our members of the need for provision of psychological 

support for families of children with significant congenital anomalies, regardless of whether the 

pregnancy is terminated. 
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